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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf 

of Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 12:29 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: *  *   The Newest Tucson Mineral Auction is Open for Bidding! *  *

 
 

 
 

The Tucson 2015 Mega-Auction is Open! 
   

The 7th Tucson 2015 Mega-Auction is now open for bids! This is a great 
offering, combining many of the finest specimens from the Tucson 2015 
and Denver 2014 mineral shows, while offering them at wholesale opening 
bid levels. In many cases, this equates to only half price suggested reserves! 
You can use the suggested reserves as a guide for your bidding or bid under 
them if you'd like. Try to make your best offer however, because on closing 
night, the highest bids will be declared the winners for each auction specimen. 

 

To Visit and Take Part in the New Auction, Click on this Link! 
 

The Tucson 2015 Mineral Auction 

  
* Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals * 

 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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A New Tucson 2015 Showroom Update will be Online Next 

Monday! 

  

Please watch for the NEW update notice! 

 

To visit the earlier Tucson 2015 Showrooms, click this link! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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